FEB 31975

Memo to File

Thru: D. L. Caphton
Senior Reactor Inspector
Reactor Operations

OYSTER CREEY
(DN 50-219)
IE 75-01 SHUTDOWN AND POTENTIAL FISH KILL

Oyster Creek informed me on February 3, that plans are continuing to
shotdown the plant Wednesday night, February 5, 1975,

The temperature in Barnegat Bay is now 3607 ¢he lethal threshold for
Menhaden) and a coldwave is solidly entrenched according to plant
personnel, This would indicate the potential for & fish kill
similar to the January 1974 occurrenee.

1 have also been informed that the State of New Jersey has been in
communicaticy with the State Attorney General regarding the shutdown.
1 was cueried as to the signature on IE Bulletin 75-01 by the plant,
in that the State was requesting & response from JCP&L.

E. G, Greenman
Resctor lnepector

cc: D. Caphton
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